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Utah’s 10-Year Strategic Energy Plan Initiative
ENERGY TECHNOLOGY SURVEY

	Governor Herbert has assembled an energy task force to develop a strategic plan to enhance Utah’s energy economy.  As part of this effort, the Developing and Applying Technology and Science Subcommittee has been asked to provide baseline data on the development and application of energy technologies by universities, industry and other organizations in the state of Utah.  Please fill out the survey below if you would like energy technologies being developed or applied by your company or organization included in the report.   


	Name of Company or Organization:
	

	Primary Business:
	

	Number of employees:
	

	Company contact 
	


	Please List the Main Energy Technologies Being Developed &/or Deployed by Your Company
	Please Briefly Describe the Technology & Its Importance to Your Business

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


Please return survey to Rob Simmons, USTAR Analyst, by October 7.  You may email an electronic copy to rsimmons@utah.gov, or fax it to (801) 585-1456.   Please do not send information that is confidential.  Thank you![image: image2.png]




